
Dear Parents and Friends of Stafford Manor,  

 

I am always amazed by time— how can one moment feel like a lifetime yet 5 years fly 

by! 

 

Year 11 Final days 

Many of our Y11 students had their last exam today. Many of us remember them join-

ing us as young children and know they are ready and equipped to take on the world 

and make a real difference. We look forward to seeing them on Tuesday for their 

Leavers Assembly and again on Results day—Thursday 22nd August from 9am. 

 

Y6 Induction day 

No sooner are we saying goodbye to Y11 we are planning to meet our new Y7         

students on the 2nd and 3rd July. It promises to be a wonderful day and the start of 

their journey at Stafford Manor High School. I hope they all make every minute count 

because the 5 years will pass in a heartbeat. 

 

Student Leadership Team  

We have had an amazing meeting with around 50 students across all year groups. 

They are committed to making Stafford Manor the best school ever. We are in safe 

hands with their guidance and leadership. Do watch this space to see and hear about 

their amazing work over the next year. 

 

Dates for your Diary: 

Y6 Induction days—2 & 3rd July 

Year 6 Parents Information Evening will be 3rd July from 5pm—5.30pm.  

 

Best wishes, as always  

 

 

 

Rhys Adams, Headteacher  

 

Head’s Up!  
Issue#12 



Year 11 – Celebration assembly 

I am excited to confirm the Year11 Celebration / Leavers Assembly TUESDAY 18th June! This 

will be from 12pm - 1.30pm.  

 

Year 11 Prom – Friday 12th July at The Moat House 

6.00 p.m. arrival for a 6.45 p.m. start. 

 

Headteacher’s Award for this week  
 

 
 

Year 7 Year 8 Year 9 Year 10 

Harvey-Lee  
Hammond-Browne  

Alexander Anthony  Ellen Mapunda  Isobel Sargeant  

Megan Denston  Scarlett Edmonds  Aaric Samba-
hangphe  

Vasil Kartalov  

Freddie Evans  Nathaniel Krawczyk  Brooke Williamson  Mohammed Attia  

Harry Kemsley  Leighton Knox  Catelyn Pike  Connor Jarvis  

Casey Parker  MacKenzie Dickson  Hadyn Anthony  Jake Westwell  



Uniform: 

A reminder to all students and parents on ensuring full uniform is worn and brought to school 
every day. This includes a blazer, a white school shirt, trousers, skirt (knee length) and black 
footwear. We encourage all students to bring a water bottle, especially as the weather will 
start to improve. Please also check that any facial piercings are clear.  

SMHS European Football Competition  

 

 

 

 

 

Behaviour Systems:  

Throughout last half term, we introduced subtle changes to the detention system within 
school. As always, we want to create a positive environment within school for all students. 
However, should your child be issued with a detention, we would appreciate your support in 
encouraging them to attend. Here is a gentle reminder. Please contact a member of the pas-
toral/ behaviour team should you have any questions or queries regarding detentions or alter-
native check the Satchel app to check your child’s updates.  

 

 

To help celebrate UEFA European  Foot-
ball Competition, each tutor group will be  
representing a Country, with prizes on 
offer to the winning tutor group! We 
hope this create a fun and team spirit 
occasion for all pupils. Each tutor will be 
recording their team’s journey… lets 
hope the journey will lead to the final!  

Detention time Reason Location 

  
  
30 Minutes 

Lates 
Uniform 
Class Detention (not removed from 
lesson) 

  
S1 Lunch time at (1.30-
2pm) 

  
60 minutes 

HOF referral 
Failed 30 minutes detention 

School hall after school 
(3.15pm until 4.15pm) 

  
  
90 Minutes 

Failed 60 minute detention 
Refusal to hand in phone/ head-
phones. 
Failed HOF 

  
School hall after school 
(3.15pm – 4.45pm) 

Year 7 and 8 Philosophy and Ethics 

This week Youth Net have been into Mrs Sims and Miss Mee’s lessons. We have joined in on 

a number of workshops around the themes of “Is religion relevant today” and “prayer”.  The 

pupils really enjoyed the games of Heads and Tails and Charades.  Teaching us the im-

portance of non-verbal communication. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 8 SEL 

 

This week during SEL, the year 8's have been thinking about their future goals and aspira-

tions. This has led them to create vision boards including their future education plans, career 

plans and things they feel will make their life happy!  

 

 



 


